
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Reviews Regarding Integration of Casio Hitachi Mobile Communications 
and NEC CASIO Mobile Communications Completed 

 
Tokyo, May 6, 2010 --- Hitachi, Ltd. announced that authorities in charge of competition 
regulations in certain countries have completed reviews concerning the integration of mobile 
terminal manufacturers Casio Hitachi Mobile Communications, Co., Ltd., and NEC CASIO 
Mobile Communications, Ltd.* Accordingly, the integration of the two companies will 
proceed as planned beginning June 1, 2010.  
*The Mobile Terminal Operations Unit of NEC Corporation was split off and merged beginning May 1, 

2010.  

 



------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Information contained in this news release is current as 
of the date of the press announcement, but may be subject 
to change without prior notice. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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